LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street,

London, E.C. 3. 8th September, 1951.

K‘Reference: 'Classn!

(8)

Dear Sirs:

Wood Motorship "FORT HEARNE"

3 I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the 14th ultimo,
respecting outstanding surveys referred to in the Survey Notice sent to you

, on the 2nd instant, and have to thank you for the information and copy of
Annual Survey Report forwarded.

] In reply I have pleasure in informing you that your proposal for
~postponement until the Autumn of 1952 has been approved by the Committee.

Yours faithfully,

R. J. Sladden

Clerk to the Classification Committee

NNIPEG, Canada.
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